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PUBLIC MEETING 
2019 BUDGET 

MINUTES 
 

Tuesday, January 22nd, 2019 
6:00 p.m. 
Tay Valley Municipal Office – 217 Harper Road, Perth, Ontario 
Council Chambers 
 
ATTENDANCE: 
 
Members Present:  Chair, Reeve Brian Campbell 

Deputy Reeve Barrie Crampton 
Councillor Gene Richardson  
Councillor Fred Dobbie 
Councillor RoxAnne Darling 
Councillor Mick Wicklum 
Councillor Beverley Phillips 
Councillor Rob Rainer 

 
Staff Present:  Amanda Mabo, Clerk 

Angela Millar, Treasurer 
Noelle Reeve, Planner 
Sean Ervin, Public Works Technologist 
Janie Laidlaw, Recording Secretary 
 

Public Present:  7 members of the public 
 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
 

The public meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 

2. INTRODUCTION 
 
The Chair provided an overview of: 

 
 the purpose of the public meeting  
 the process of the public meeting 
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3. 2019 BUDGET – PUBLIC PRESENTATION 
 
The Treasurer provided an overview of the proposed budget that was attached to the 
meeting Agenda. 
 

4. PUBLIC COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS 
 
One written comment was received from the public – attached, page 4. 
 
Sharon McDougall – LAWS  
 asked if Council would consider using any surplus in the Animal Control budget to 

provide pound services for cats with LAWS for 2019?  
 
The Reeve indicated that this request was regarding a change in service provider as 
opposed to a donation request and should be a separate discussion from the budget.  
LAWS has already been scheduled as a delegation on February 5th for the Committee 
of the Whole Meeting and will make their request at that time. 

 
The Treasurer informed the public the since the OMPF is unknown at this time that the 
same amount from last year was used in the draft budget, if it comes in as less than 
2018, the budget will not be adjusted, but there will either be operational savings 
throughout the year to cover the shortfall or there will be a deficit which will come from 
the contingency reserve. 
 
Scott Reid – spouse of a landowner and MP 
 wanted to discuss the request for a Deputy Clerk 

 
Given the nature of S. Reid’s remarks, the Reeve interjected and informed S. Reid that 
he was not talking about the budget but was speaking about a staff member; the 
Reeve explained that there will be an organizational review done to determine staffing 
requirements.  S. Reid asked if there will be opportunity for the public to discuss the 
need for staff at that time. 
 
The Clerk advised S. Reid that if he had concerns with a senior manager then he 
should contact the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) as this is a human resources 
matter, or he could file a formal complaint via the Complaint Policy. 
 
S. Reid distributed a document to Members of Council only. 
 
Gordon Hill, Resident addressed Council – attached, page 5. 
 

5. NEXT STEPS 
 
Committee of the Whole (Discuss Public Feedback) – February 5th, 2019 
Council Meeting (Adopt Budget) – February 12th, 2019 
Notice of Passing – February 13th, 2019 
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6. ADJOURNMENT 
 

The public meeting adjourned at 6:56 p.m. 
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